
 
 

 
August 11, 2025 
 
E-FILED 
 
Catherine Gilbert, Registrar  
Ontario Labour Relations Board  
505 University Avenue, 2nd Floor 
Toronto, ON M5G 2P1 
 
Dear Registrar Gilbert: 
 
Re: Ontario Association of Demolition Contractors Inc. v LIUNA  

Application for Accreditation  
OLRB File No. 1323-25-R  
 

I am writing with respect to the above-noted matter to request copies of all documents that have 
been filed with the Board in relation to this Application for Accreditation that was filed on August 
1, 2025. 
 
I trust this to be satisfactory. If you have any questions or concerns about the above, please 
contact me. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Kathryn Bell 
Legal Counsel 
International Union of Operating Engineers, Local 793 
 
 
cc. Melissa Atkins-Mahaney, IUOE Local 793, Labour Relations Manager 
  


